Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are excited to kick off our brand-new **Culinary Arts Club!** This club will give students a chance to get creative in the kitchen while learning useful life skills along the way.

Our activities will include things like:

- Practicing measurement and following recipes
- Cookie and cake decorating
- Learning simple techniques like making sauces and other no-heat recipes
- Exploring culinary creativity with guest helpers from our community
- (Hopefully!) taking a field trip to BPSTIL to visit their Culinary Arts program

Because our club is still a **work in progress**, we'll be adding new activities as we grow and see what works best. Along the way, students will build teamwork skills, practice responsibility, and have plenty of fun experimenting with food.

To help with supplies, there will be a **\$25 club fee**. We will also have sign ups at times when other items are needed.

We are thrilled to begin this journey with our students and can't wait to see what they will create! If you'd like to help by donating supplies or volunteering, please reach out—I'd love to hear from you.

Thank you for supporting your child's involvement in the Culinary Arts Club. We're looking forward to a fun and flavorful experience together!

Sincerely, Mrs. McDonald-5th Grade Mrs. Vance-6th Grade Culinary Arts Club Sponsor